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Dear Committee members: 

SB1153 is not in the best interests of Oregonians. I oppose this bill as well, you 

should too. Any bill that threatens taxpaying, productive water rights is an object of 

state control. That state control has over-reach as it is. Do not let this bill go any 

further. Kick it to the curb! 

Curt Howell, Union County 


